Actions & Matters Arising From Last Meeting



26th October 2018

| ITEM | ACTION | OWNER | UPDATE |
|-------|---|-----------|---|
| | 1 | | |
| 3.1.2 | SU page in student handbook (seen through Course Re Approval). Ongoing, will be taken to relevant committee identified in the new structure. | LD | Ongoing |
| | LD to address concerns around the carers support fund | LD | |
| | Halal food: LD to ask new uni staff to mark food appropriately | LD | To be completed: waiting for new head of catering |
| | Student nurses 1:1's TL to check and gather feedback re: Trust policy | TL | |
| 4.1.4 | PTJF: FLY to confirm where money will go from non-attenders | FLY | |
| 4.1.7 | KT to meet with Donna-Louise Cobban to clarify existing procedures/consider appropriateness re: ARU Bullying policy | кт | |
| 3 | Exec to get in touch with Exec Members who have expressed an interest in different policy | Officers | |
| 5 | LD to leave business cards in each office for Exec to pick up and share with students. | LD | |
| | Exec are asked to share & encourage students to fill in the survey. | Exec | |
| | History Months: Exec agreed to share events for all the activities | Exec | |
| 5.4 | Society Skills – MH to speak with BM to see what would be most appropriate for Chelmsford | MH | |
| | NC raised concerns that students are expressing about losing access to facilities – NC to send any examples of any changes happening to MH. MH to raise at FSE FPT | NC/MH | |
| 6.3 | MT to speak with Rose Guy about getting pronoun badges for students | MT | |
| 7.1 | JS to take forward bike issue | JS | |
| 7.2 | Faculty rep: MH to meet with TM | MH | |
| 7.3 | AM to speak with FLY re: buddy scheme. LD to put Alex in touch with Comms. | AM/FLY/LD | |
| 8 | BM & LD to meet with BD to develop a draft policy re: Paramedic Support | LD/BM/BD | |
| 9 | LD to circulate Essex CCG reaching Chelmsford students email | LD | |